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Tattingstone Church of England V.C. Primary School

Church Road, Tattingstone, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2NA

Telephone: 01473 328488

Email: admin@tattingstone.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.tattingstonecevcpschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Beverley Derrett

BEd-BSc-MA-NPQH-NPQEL 
Turning Small Wonders into Shining Lights
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Dear Parents, 
Our history topic for Kingfishers and Grebes this half-term is The Tudors.  As part of our learning, we will be visiting Kentwell Hall, in Long Melford on Tuesday 24th September 2024.
The children will experience a fully-immersive hands-on visit, as they will see and be part of a community living as if in Tudor times.  They will see people going about their daily life dressed, talking and behaving as if they were actual figures from the past.  It is a real time-travel experience, at a genuine Tudor Manor.  We will take part in activities in the grounds, woods and also in the manor house.
As visitors, we are expected to arrive in Tudor costume.  Attached are ideas that Kentwell Hall send out for parents who would like to make a costume.  We will also be making some props at school.  If it rains before we go or on the day, Kentwell Hall advise you to wear wellies or boots.

We will leave school promptly by coach at 8:45 so please arrive at school in plenty of time, and we will return to school in the afternoon, ready to go home at the normal time of 3:20pm.  
Children will be required to bring a snack, packed lunch and drink (no cans, bottles, fizzy or energy drinks please).  
FOTS have kindly covered the cost of the coach, which means that the cost per child will be £14.74.
Please sign and return the permission form and make payment by Friday 20th September at the latest.  Please note that if your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding, this does not mean that this school visit is “free;” we can arrange a contribution under the Charging and Remissions Policy.  Please contact Mrs Derrett via the school office should you need to discuss this.

If there are insufficient contributions from parents to cover the cost, then the school reserves the right to cancel the visit.
If you have any questions about the visit, please email or speak with me after school.
Yours sincerely

Mrs S. McCulloch

Visit to Kentwell Hall 

Tuesday 24th September 2024
I give permission for my child______________________ to attend the Kentwell Hall visit on Tuesday 24th September 2024.
Signed _________
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Tattingstone School safeguards and promotes the welfare of pupils 

and requires all staff and visitors to share this commitment 
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